
We have had a great 
couple of months in 
the Yellow Group! 

We learnt about many 
different holidays 

such as Thanksgiving, 
Hanukkah, 

St. Nicholas Day, 
Christmas and Tet. 

We have also 
welcomed some new 

friends and said 
good-bye to  others. 

Christmas
We worked hard to decorate our 
room and make crafts to get ready 
for Santa!  When he came we had a 
big party with our parents! 

Liam Johnny

Mia

Juan Pablo

Philippa

For Hanukkah, 
we learnt about 
a special candle 
holder called a 
Menorah, and we 
cooked potato 
pancakes called 
latkes! Yum!

Marja

Yanika, Layla, 
Thien Bao, Hannah

Philippa’s mum 
visited and taught us 
about St Nicholas 
Day! Now we know 
how to polish our 
shoes. Thanks Tanja! 
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It’s the Year of the Horse! Juan Pablo

New Friends! 

Soga Sofia

We are excited 
to welcome our 
new friends 
Soga, Sofia 
and Noah to 
the Yellow 
Group!

Saying Goodbye

Hannah Thien Bao

Layla

Hannah and Thien
Bao have moved 
up to Big Kids! 
Our friend Layla
has moved to a 
new school in 
Germany. 
We’ll miss you!

We learned about horses, 
and even got to ride one! 
It’s going to be a great year! Sofia Johnny

We had a great 
time learning 
about Tet and 
watching the 
dragon dance!

February was 
all about big 
and little 
things! 
First we 
talked about 
measuring 
things, then 
we talked 
about how we 
were once 
small and now 
we are big! Johnny
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